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The Executive Committee of the Namibian Professional Hunting Association (NAPHA) met with
SCl-International Affairs & Development Committee Chair Norbert Ullmann in Windhoek at the
end of July. Shown here, from right to left: Frank Heger, SCI International Director and member
of the NAPHA ExCo; Bennie Benkes and Isabelle Fourie, NAPHA ExCo members; Janneman
Brand, PHA President; Almt Kronsbein, NAPHA CEO and Norbert Ullmann, SCI IADC Chair.



